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Dear Families,
. 	It was wonderful to see how many families came for Parent Teacher Conferences. We know you must have been thrilled to see all of the progress your children have made so far this year! Thank you also to all of those that joined us for Coffee with the Principal. This was the first time we had a translator present as well, so the whole presentation was also given in Spanish!

Upcoming Events
· Parent Discussion Group on Race and Identity : March 10 7:00pm
· School Leadership Team Meeting:  March 11: 2:30 pm

Announcements

· Please see website under announcements for DOE FAQ About Corona Virus
· Summer in the City 
· This program offers a variety of FREE and exciting opportunities for students through its Summer Academy programs and Summer School. 
· Students will:
·  Spend the summer participating in engaging learning and hands-on STEM activities 
· Take trips to museums, parks and cultural sites
·  Receive free breakfast and lunch 
· Applications open March 10th. You can learn more about Summer in the City by visiting schools.nyc.gov/summer or calling 718-935-2838.

If you have any questions or concerns please email the administration or parent coordinator directly at: sschwartz@schools.nyc.gov,  namster@schools.nyc.gov, aparedes@schools.nyc.gov or fbyrne@schools.nyc.gov

We look forward to a great week! Thank you for your support and please remember to ask your children about all of the exciting things they are learning at school every day. 

								Sincerely,
								P.S. 24 Administration

 

